The 35th session of the UPR
Sudan’s statement in Kyrgyzstan review session

Thank you Madam President
Sudan welcomes the delegation of Kyrgyzstan to the 35th UPR session and thanks them for presenting their national report, 
Sudan takes note of the report and welcomes the positive steps taken to enhance human rights principles in Kyrgyzstan.
 In light of the friendly relations between the two countries, Sudan would like recommend the following:
· Continue to strengthen efforts to combat violence against women, children and persons with disabilities. 
· Intensify efforts to promote and safeguard the right to education for all.
We wish Kazakhstan successful and fruitful results of this review 
Thank you Madam President 

